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2620 First Ave.
Marina, Ca. 93933~

I am writing today because I am deeply concerned about the possibility of losing
facilities and access to Stevenson School.

As the parent of a Stevenson student I am concerned that a major thoroughfare,
Stevenson Dr., will be abandoned as part of the Pebble Beach Development Project. The |1
closing of this route for residents will place the majority of traffic from the Hwy. 68 and
Carmel gates directly past Stevenson School on Forest Lake Rd. making this the main
artery to the country club area. As parents, we would like our children’s learning
environment to be as stress free and tranquil as possible. We have chosen Stevenson as a
superior academic experience and do not appreciate the additional traffic and congestion 2
to which our children would be exposed. It is our understanding that the closure of
Stevenson Dr. is due to construction of yet another golf course. If just one student is
injured or suffers as a result of this new golf course, then the approval of this project will
have been an awful mistake.

In addition I understand Collins Field would become part of this new golf course. This 3
field is used by Stevenson for sports practice and intramural games. This would be a
tremendous loss to the physical fitness programs. Another golf course for the few is not
worth this loss.

Sincerely,
John Rodgers

4733 Woolsey Circle
Capitola, Ca. 95010
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